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VACANCY 

GENERAL TEACHING ASSISTANT 
 
Role: General Teaching Assistant (GTA) 
Hours: 37hpw, Term Time only (including training days - 39 

weeks per year)  
Salary: Grade C points 2-4, £18,516 - £19,264 p.a (actual 

salary (£15,735 - £16,367) 
Contract: Permanent 
Start date: Required from 1st September 2022 
 

We are seeking to appoint a team of creative, dynamic and 
enthusiastic General Teaching Assistants.  Following on from our 
successful move to a new site in September 2021 and our recent 
Ofsted Inspection in January 2022, where our school was judged 
‘Good’ on all aspects, we are seeking to expand and develop our 
support and SEND provision.   
 
We welcome applications from highly motivated individuals who will 
work effectively as part of our excellent team and contribute to wider 
school life, building positive relationships with all members of our 
community. We are looking for applicants who are dedicated to 
making a difference to children’s lives and to ensure every child has 
the opportunities they deserve and can be the best they can be. For a 
full list of duties please refer to the job description in the application 
pack on our website. 
 
This post presents fantastic professional development opportunities 
to the successful candidate, which includes the opportunity to 
complete a HLTA qualification alongside working as a General 
Teaching Assistant (GTA) - for further details please contact Louise 
Bramley, PA to the Headteacher at lbramley@arete.uk, who will 
provide you with the appropriate information regarding this 
opportunity.  

 
Closing date: 9am on Monday 27th June 2022 

 
If you are interested in applying please visit our website for further 

information and an application pack: 
www.aretelearningtrust.org/vacancies 

 

 
Areté Learning Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people, and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Any offer of employment will be subject to satisfactory 

completion of all pre-employment checks including enhanced DBS disclosure 
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